
Notice Issued under Regulation 5 of the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) 
(Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012 of the intention to 
consider a report in private 
 
Regulation 5 of the above Regulations requires 28 clear-days notice of a decision-making body’s 
intention to meet in private, including a statement of the reasons for the meeting to be held in 
private. 
 
Where the date by which a meeting must be held makes compliance with this regulation 
impracticable, the meeting may only be held in private with the agreement of the Chairman of the 
relevant Overview & Scrutiny Committee that the meeting is urgent and cannot reasonably be 
deferred.  Once agreement is reached a notice must be published setting out the reasons why 
the meeting is urgent and cannot reasonably be deferred. 
 
Decision to be taken 

 
Decision-

Maker & Date 
Reason Private Reason Regulation 5 Not 

Complied With 
Joint Waste Contract 
– Indexation 
Provisions: To 
consider a report 
regarding the 
indexation provisions 
contained in the Joint 
Waste Contract 

CDC & WDC 
Joint Waste 
Collection 
Committee – 
20 March 
2015 

Paragraph 3 of Schedule 
12A of the Local 
Government Act 1972: 
Financial or business 
affairs of any person or 
organisation 

Consideration of this item 
was requested by the 
Cabinet after the 
publication of the 28 Day 
Notice and is required as 
a matter of urgency in 
order to protect the 
Council's interests. 

Joint Waste Contract 
– Draft Improvement 
Plan: To consider a 
report on the joint 
waste contract 
improvement plan 

CDC & WDC 
Joint Waste 
Collection 
Committee – 
20 March 
2015 

Paragraph 3 of Schedule 
12A of the Local 
Government Act 1972: 
Financial or business 
affairs of any person or 
organisation 

Consideration of this item 
was requested by the 
Cabinet after the 
publication of the 28 Day 
Notice and is required as 
a matter of urgency in 
order to protect the 
Council's interests. 

 
Approval for these items to be considered in private by the Chiltern & Wycombe Joint Waste 
Collection Committee on 20 March 2015 was received from Councillor A Garnett (Chairman of 
the Resources Overview Committee) & Councillor R Gaffney (Chairman of Improvement & 
Review Commission) who agreed that these items were urgent and could not reasonably be 
deferred. 
 

 Alan Goodrum 
Chief Executive, Chiltern and South Bucks District Councils 

Notice Published: 9 March 2015 


